
		From: Katie Buckley
Re:  Act 172 Funds
October 12, 2022


Hi Mary, 
Right now, we don’t have a firm timeline for how this funding will be rolled out.  The program has not yet been designed.  There are a few components to it – community engagement & education, assessments (using contractors under agreement w/BGS) and implementation funding.  I think the idea is for the community engagement/education and assessment work to happen sooner and the implementation funds will come later.  When we know more about it, then we will share it with our members.  
Best, 
KB
- - - - - - - - - -
From: Mary McCoy <marymac4solar@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 1:23 PM
To: Katie Buckley <kbuckley@vlct.org>
Subject: Act 172 Funds
 Hi Katie,
 I have been trying to find out something about the RFP's for the Act 172 funds.  I've called the Dept of Bldgs and Gen Sev twice and emailed them twice over the past month, without any response.  Do you know anything about when the RFPs are available?
 Thanks,
Mary McCoy
Town of Windham
Selectboard Clerk



